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Correspondence – ACF-IM-HS-22-04 Competitive Bonuses for the Head Start Workforce 

SUMMARY:

This item presents the following from the Department of Human Services (DHS) Head Start, Early 
Head Start, and Early Head Start-Child Care Partnership programs for action by the Head Start 
Policy Council.

BACKGROUND INFORMATION:

This Information Memorandum (IM) describes providing competitive financial incentives with 
existing grant funds as a short-term strategy (45 CFR §75.430([)) to invest in the Head Start 
workforce and promote retention of current staff, as well as recruitment of new staff to fill vacant 
positions. OHS strongly encourages all Head Start programs to use American Rescue Plan (ARP) 
funds, base grant operations funds, and other COVID-19 relief funds to offer competitive financial 
incentives to staff, such as retention and hiring bonuses, to help stabilize and support their 



workforce in the near term. Please be mindful of any applicable grant requirements that must be 
met, including period of availability for different funding sources (e.g., March 31, 2023, for ARP 
funds).

ISSUE:

Rules and regulations for the Head Start, Early Head Start, and Early Start-Child Care Partnership 
grants as set forth by the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) require the Head 
Start Policy Council to review programmatic actions to oversee certain key responsibilities.
 

FISCAL IMPACT:

There is no anticipated impact to the general fund as a result of these actions.
 

ALTERNATIVES:

The review of the items included in this memorandum are required for program compliance with 
U.S. Department of Health and Human Services rules and regulations for Head Start, Early Head 
Start, and Early Head Start- Child Care Partnership programs.
 

RECOMMENDATION:

Staff will present a briefing on this item subject to possible action by the HSPC Committee. Staff 
recommends review and approval of the items included in this memorandum.


